30 September 82

MARK KAZANJIAN
580 Brospect Street
Methuen, MA 01844

Dear Mark,

This is to officially inform you that the Primmte and Diocesan
Counéld® of the Diocese of the Armenian Chumch have confirmed and
approved the proceedings afildthéections of the Annual ACYOA General
Assembly recently held in Hartfordd

We extend to you recognition for youreefforts in serving the
Armenian Church during the past to years as a member of the Central
Council of the Armenian Church Youth Orggnization of Ametica.

Your presance on the Comncil brought sinceréty, dynamism and a
determination to accomplish that assisted in making the Council of
the past year a successful and accomplished-filled group. You
helped in making é&he ACYOA Central Council a more harmonious body
thatt had been experienced for several years.

We estend to gou our best wishes for future success in your God
Bleasing endeavors.- in both Church and secular armas. We are
confident that whatever your involvement, you will bring to 1t your
sincere dedication and determination to accomplish.

Your participation in your local parish is of greater importance
than you may think. To initiate change and secure progress must
begin on the loeael level - wheee it will be most immediately felt.
You can be the one o initiate changes and really assist in the
local youth program, as well as other areas of the Parish. We both
know of the reallneeds that exist, perhaps you will meet the chal-
lpnges and begin the stages to initiate changes.

May God bless you and your family.
Sincerely yours,
JAMES MAGARIAN

Executive Secretary
ACYOA




